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August 3, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my understanding that you are considering working with T&W on a project.
I would highly recommend them. They have been excellent to work with. We are
constructing a new sanctuary. Initially, the cost of our new sanctuary, based

upon the architect’s plans, was to be $6.2 million. That was much more than we
could afford.

I had almost given up on the new sanctuary after working for five years to get it
accomplished, when a T&W card crossed my desk. I gave them a call and Kurt
Williams came out to see me. I told him that I thought we would have to scrap
our architect’s plan and start all over in order to bring the project in under the
monies available. He looked at the plans, and said, “I don’t think you will. I think
we can get this built for what you can afford.”

Well, they worked on it and have brought the project in at almost $2 million less
than the original estimates, and with the architect’s original plans. They have
been prompt, good listeners, and committed to the vision we have for our new
worship center. I have heard nothing but good things about them from others. I
hope you consider them as you plan your construction project.

Yours in Christ,
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Mac Hamon
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